
April 26, 2022 
 

The Codorus Township Planning Commission met on April 26, 2022 at 7:30 PM.  Board members 
present were:  Brenda Miller, Tony DePastina, John Amspacher, Brian Kaltreider and Lamar 
Glatfelter.  Others present were:  Attorney Andrew Herrold, April Rehbein, John Johnson, Doug 
Crawford, Steve & Carolyn Bupp and David Yoder. 
 
The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag. 
 
The minutes were approved as corrected. 
 
Carolyn Bupp wanted to address Tony DePastina’s comment from the last meeting regarding the 
person that asked for the cemetery ordinance to be changed.  The December 1, 2016 BOS minutes 
state that John Esh called the office regarding a community cemetery.  At the April 27, 2017 PC 
meeting John Esh, Omar King and David Yoder were in attendance regarding a place for a 
cemetery.  This shows that the ordinance was started by community members.  Carolyn stated the 
ordinance should not be an accessory to AG. 
 
Doug Crawford present the Johnson/Hengst subdivision plan.  This plan is to change the property 
lines on two properties owned by Johnson and 2 properties owned by Hengst. 
 
Brenda made a motion to approve the plan.  Brian seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  Vote 
5-0.  This plan needs to be notarized before it is presented to the Supervisors. 
 
Lamar made a motion to sign the non-building waiver for DEP. Tony seconded the motion.  The 
motion carried.  Vote 5-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:53 PM 
 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 

                                                                                                       April K Rehbein 
                Secretary 


